Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,

Below is information for a training webinar.  It will give you information on how to incorporate emergency plans in your child’s IEP, if needed.  
The link for the webinar is also below and you can just cut and paste it into your browser.
There is also a person listed below that you can email for any questions about the training.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are going to try and participate in this training, please send me an email just for my own information.

If you have any questions about the training, please feel reach out to me at any time.  You can call my office at 570-562-2121 ext. 1126 or email me at ksamsell@riversidesd.com .

Thank you,

Kristin Samsell
Director of Special Education 
Riverside School District



			Parents, teachers and older students* are welcome to attend.

Participants will learn:
1. How to incorporate emergency planning in the Individualized Education Plan (IEP)  process 
1. Tips for accommodating physical, sensory, and communication needs 
1. Tools to prepare students for interactions with first responders 
*Students 14 years or older are encouraged to participate, however, the information provided in this webinar can be used across grade levels.









		February 15, Monday
6:30 - 8:00 p.m.
LINK TO WEBINAR:
https://temple.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEoc-yrqT0rE9ana1PuyPRKcoD6PA9Tq23A






		FOR MORE INFORMATION AND ACCOMMODATIONS
 email caitlin.mckenney@temple.edu
Please request accommodations by February 8.
(Automatic captioning will be available.)
 
TechOWLpa.org






